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These progressive merchants offer a new event

to fill your needs . . . offer special, almost mir-

aculous values ... for Tuesday only, when store

personnel has ample time to serve you. By jointly

featuring "Tuesday Red Hot Values" they provide

you greater values than possible from any one

store. It will pay you to come to town and shop

this Tuesday, and very Tuesday
xmrnukk

One Day Only

Oilsilk

All-Purpo- se

TV

Chairs

Men's Corduroy

Sport
Coats

Belmont Fiber

Seat
Covers

Klamath's Greatest

Waterproof

Watch
Value!

Crater Lake
cr Medo Land

ICE
CREAM

New - 1951 Model

Westinghouse

REFRIGERATOR

Sold re q u I a r I v for

$239.95! Full 8 cu. ft.

size, biq 21 lb. Freezer

Chest, Va bu. "Humi-drawer- ,"

larqe meat
storaqe tray. Terms if

desired. Tuesday only

Flyl ine

Brilliant Tone

BANJO
UKES

Eosy to play! Beautiful

clear, penetratinq
tone. All metal, patent
pcis, nylon strinqs.
Req. $15 value . . .

Tuesday only, special

Ladies

Nylon
Hose

Tuesday only! First

uuality,

100.) nylons. 60

oouqc, 5 demer
,

Req-ulo-

$1.25 pair'

Terrific Value!

Oil

Change
Any car in town . .

reqardless of its size!
Heavy duty compound-
ed motor oil used. Av-era-

oil chanae costs
$1.26! At Seors Tues-

day, only . . .

Reg. 55c

BUBBLE

BATH
20 baths to a packoqe!

Req. $1 "Hair Foom"

Shampoo FREE with

purchase of 4 pkqs.

Bubble Bath. Tuesday

only . . . (plus tax)

Fiber Glass

FLY

ROD
This fiber qlass rod is

auaronteed. ''Best
value in town." Check

it Tuesday.

$(0)95

Red Hot Tuesday
Values up to

$3! 25 Yards

TUESDAY ONLY

Covered in durable
leather-lik- e, beautiful
plastic. Cleans easy
with soop and water.
Eastern hardwood
frame. Coil sprina con-

struction. Choice of
aay colors. A 1 1.95
value!

Snuo fittinq sizes to
fit YOUR cor! In dis-

tinctive red. qreen, or
blue plaid. Double
stitched. Hove leather-

ette trim, white pipinq.
Reqular 13 95!

A redhof value! Tues-

day only' Excellently
tailored, finest quality
corduroy snorts coats.
Celanrse satin lined.
Choice of wine rr
areen. Sizes 36 to 40.
You can't beat this

Bulkpack vour
choice of flavors.
Maple nut. chocolate
chip mint, vanilla.
black walnut, lemon

custard, butter almond
and manv others. Req.
62c at. Tuesday only
...at.

6 only! A nationally
advertised, too quality

watch. Shock-resistan- t,

waterproof,
completely dependable.'
Compare! See if vou
can duplicate this
value for 39.95. Fed.
tax, includedpnet rM 11$88Pkgs. M 1 u
JUL?

;nciLjB?nLgfl

EASTSIDE

APPLIANCES

Corner 7th and Klamath

1M&
MUSIC CO.

120 No. 7th

VAN ORMAN'S POOLE'S
Bicycles and Sperling Goodi

222 So. 7th

GOODYEAR
SERVICE STORE

8th & Klamath Phone 8141

HARDY'S
CURRIN'S

FOR DRUGS

9th and Main

CARTERS
FINE FOODS

1420 Iiplonade

9th and Klamath
527 Main 700 Main St.820 Main

Fluorescent

Nylon
Long's Red Hot.

Tuesday Special

Blouses

Fun - Sun - Play

Tee
Shirts

Famous Mitzi

Wash
Dresses

Full-siz- e 'C-- l 1' 39m

G.E.

RANGE

Floor

Lamps

Famous Brand

WHITE

SHIRTS

Fancy Pattern

Tee
Shirts

Brent Quality

White
Shirts

SAVE $59

FRIGIDAIRE

REFRIGERATOR

Brand new 1951 model
8.2 cu. ft. Friqidaire
refriqerotor, full fom-il- y

size. Some model

for 1952 costs
$258.75! A real Tucs-da- y

special at . . .

AC - DC - Battery

Portable
Radio
Reg. 29.95

. . they'll go

Tuesday only
' at . . .

Girls
Dresses

395 and 495 values
Girl's dresses by fa-

mous manufacturers,
well made of fine
woshable materials
taken from our reqular
stock in the Children's
Dept. briqht colored
plaids, marked to sell
up to $4.95 Sizes
from 2 to 12 vears
For one day only

lr fluorescent orange
and qreen colors.

100 nylon. Reqular

$1.00 Tuesday only

Blouses bv Yolande! 3

styles in white ravon,
sizes 32 to 38. Each
blouse has detailinq
done bv hand in the

expert Yolande man-

ner. Req. $5.95! Tues-

day only . . .

Our first Red Hot Spec-

ial! Reflector styles in

a choice of smart dec-

orator colors! Save
$6.07 on these reaulor
$14.95 values.

3 CalRcd Burners,
deep-wel- l cooker, over-

size oven, smokeless
broiler heat
switches, t

porcelain finish. A lea.
$239 value for only

Fashion-wise- , budqet-wis- e

. . . expertly made
of nationally known
fabrics that are lonq
wcannq . . color fast
. . . washoble. Sizes I

to 6x. Values to $4.98.
Tuesday only 2 for
$3.00, or each

Here are the kind of
shirts a guy really en-

joys! A t a b e full of
choices . . . stripes,
patterns, plaids in all
colors and weaves.
Reaulor $2.50 and
$2.95!

Several different collar
slvleo. You can't af-

ford not to buy icveiul
of these fine shirts.
Values to $4.50. Tue

day only

The perfect all occa-
sion topper . . . fresh
as a daisy! There's
nothina so comfortable
and practical as these
Tee Shirt charmers bv
Jantzen ond White
Staq. Come and choose
several. Values
to 4.95 Tuesdoy only

Limited quantity, while
they last ... in sizes
14 to 17 . . . made by
one of America's lead-in- q

standards. Every
one is qood quality
broadcloth ... be early
. . . they'll qo fast

$H67
59$d 88

$59$239 189 $881
Rudy's

$j 19

OREGON
WOOLEN STORE

8th and Main

HL
PATTERSON

FURNITURE

230 Main

FYOCK'S
CASADE
HOME FURNISHINGS

COMPANY

124 No. 4th

DON'SMontgomery

Ward
TOWN $tiP

Fifth and Main Ph. 6407

B&B
Radio & Electric

401 Main
Sixth and MainPhone 5497619 Main719 Main1001 Main

6th & Main Thane 6520WONDERLAND

Mattress
and

Unusual Offer!

Tea
Towels

Special Purchase

Sport
Blouses

Random Lengths

Garden
Hose

Ladies

Hand

Bags
Coil Spring

A Red-H- ot Buy

Men's
Pajamas
A ejrand selection of
cotton broadcloth
styles stripes, solids,
patterns, in a snappy
color assortment.
Values to 5.00 ot this
low price

Reg. 1.49 Plastic

Clothes

Bag
54 inch, zipper closinq.
Moth proof, dust

proof. Just riqht for

storinq winter clothes.

Tuesday only

Tues. Low Price!

FIELDCREST

BLANKETS

A tremendous value in
a part wool blanket.
Plaid or floral patterns
in a wide ranqe of

colors. Wide sotin

bindinqs. Full 72x84
size. Reqular priced at
9.95.

1951

STUDEBAKER

CHAMPION

Reqol deluxe, with

automatic transmis-

sion, radio, heoter,
sport liqht, liqht qreen
, , ceilinq price $2055.
Tuesday special

Expansion

Watch
Bands

Men's rco. 8.95 bonds

Tuesday only 3.84.

Women's bands, req.

6.95 value, Tuesday

only inc. tax ....

Plastic, leother, wools,
fabrics. Reqularly sell-in- q

to $5.95. One day
only Tuesday
(plus tax)

BUTCHER NYLONS!
Sleeveless washable

COTTON PLISSES!
Washable Solid shades
Short sleeve style!
SIZES 32-38- !

Made of fine quality
muslin flour sackinq.
Bleached w h i t e ,

30x30 size.
A special value at req-ul-

29c each . . .
now a RED HOT spec-
ial at

" rubber . . in var-

ious lenqths of from 1 1

feet to 24 feet . . .

complete with coupl-inq- s

. . . o req. 8.65
value per 50' . . . Tues-

day only, per foot

Special! Rayon Tuesday Closeout

Bemberg Dress
Dresses Shoes
Lovely new s p r I n q

styles in first quality Famous Crosby
ravon bemberq. Fully . S q u a res, Walkovers,
washoble. Sizes 9 to F r e e'm a n s, Weyen- -

24Vi. Requlqrlv $3.98. berqs! Smqrt stylinq in

You save $1.01! Shop black and brown. All

early for complete' se- - sizes. Values to 14.95

lection. at this red hot price!

Newberry's ife
825 Main 826 Main

" ':T ,'!:' ,TS V"V "t
I in mil" '. "" .'rv jS1""' '

2L

Tuesday only! A 220-coi- l,

qenuine Nach-ma- n

unit innersprinq
MATTRESS and an 80-co- il

foundation top
Simmons COIL

. SPRING ... at one
low price! A 58.70
value both for only:

DUamjaJth

JuAwhiM (jo.
221 Main

$ff 44 5
5 for

$98
MODEL

Shoe Store

Second Floor DREWS PAYLESS
FOUR STORE

HAUGER
BUICK

1330 Main

Harwin's
Jewelers

701 Main

DRUG
808 Main

yI.W Kerns
. I OMG., LTD.
PI 7J4 Uw ! aMt4lt?

Kit OMffc Ulh, Ort
733 Main

721 Main Storo Houn 9:30-5:3- 0717 Main Phone 7363


